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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:59 PM
To: 'John Rockeman'
Subject: RE: Rate Increase docket #160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Rockerman,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: John Rockeman [mailto:jrockeman66@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:37 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate Increase docket #160021-E1 
 
This large and increase is a slap in face with over $960 Million going directly to investors.  Most of us are on a fixed 
income and we received no increase in Social Security for 3 of the last 4 years we have had to make do.  What about 
you. This needs to be rejected. 
 
John Rockeman 
9332 Aviano Dr. #202 
Fort Myers, Fl. 33913 
jrockeman66@gmail.com 
913-579-4057 
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